
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are pleased that this week has been a more normal week and we have managed to be in school all 
week! One thing that the closure has highlighted is the importance of keeping the office updated on 
your mobile phone number so this can be correct on our system. There were one or two numbers that 
didn’t register when we sent out text alerts. If you change your mobile number please pass this 
information on to Mrs Stanton as we need an up to date number in case of an emergency.  
 
 
 

World Down Syndrome Day 
This is on Wednesday 21st March and we will be asking everyone at 
school to wear odd socks and bring a small donation in towards this 
charity. 
 
Parent/Carers’ Evenings 
These will take place on Monday 19th March and Wednesday 21st March. 
 
Nursery Parent/Carers’ evenings are on Monday 19th and Tuesday 20th March. 
 
The sheets for signing up for these will be available from Monday morning outside the main office. 
 
Bookshop 
This will be Thursday 22nd March. 
 
 
Nursery 
If you have a child younger than Nursery age please ensure you have filled in a Nursery admission form 
if you wish to be considered for a place in our Nursery. Thank you. 
 
Chocolate Raffle 
If you would like to donate a small Easter egg for our chocolate raffle please send this in with your child 
or drop it off in the office. Many thanks. Raffle tickets will be sent out shortly. 
 

http://www.pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk/website 


